
Senate Education Committee 

SB333 Amendments – Proponent  

February 8th, 2018 

 

Good morning, 

 

I am writing in support of the proposed to SB 333, the Jason Flatt Act.  As a 
licensed educator and KNEA member, it is my recommendation that ALL District 
employees be required to receive this important training that directly impacts our 
students and communities.  I support all other aspects of the amendment as 
proposed. 

 

Brad Weaver 

Atchison Elementary School 

2018 Kansas Regional Teacher of the Year 


